
Ally to 
Trans 

People

At the West Elgin Community Health 
Centre, we continue to educate 

ourselves on issues and challenges 
faced by the Trans Community.    

Our Centre is committed to 
respectful, diverse, accessible and 

inclusive service and work 
environments. Click the “Ally” button 

to learn more…

Transgender Day of Remembrance is an observance 
day to memorialize the victims of transphobia. It is a 
day to bring the attention of the continued violence 

endured by transgender people.

Let us all remember our friends and family who were 
the victims of hate and violence.

Trans Crisis Line
1(877) 330-6366

#TDOR          #TRANSVISIBILITY        #STOPTHEVIOLENCE

https://www.glaad.org/amp/beginners-guide-being-ally-to-trans-people

